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BIOGRAPHY

Brittainy is an associate in the firm’s Energy, Environment and Infrastructure practice group. She

advises clients on matters regarding the Department of Energy, including drafting self-reports of

violations and participating in settlement negotiations. She is also well versed and provides legal

advice on Nuclear Regulatory Commission, and Federal Energy Regulatory Commission regulations

and guidance.

Brittainy brings a unique perspective to her practice, having worked as an operations research

analyst of the U.S. Air Force prior to law school, where she helped develop models to calculate the

life cycle cost of USAF weapons systems, analysed USAF capabilities, and determine recruitment

and retention needs.

https://www.bclplaw.com/en-US/offices/st-louis.html
tel:%2B1%20314%20259%202774


© 2024 Bryan Cave Leighton Paisner LLP.

2

Brittainy received her J.D. from Washington University School of Law in St. Louis and Master of

Engineering in Operations Research from the University of Texas. While in law school, Brittainy was

the Executive Notes Editor - Washington University Jurisprudence Review, a member of the Dean’s

Student Advisory Council, the Women’s Law Caucus, and Phi Alpha Delta.

CIVIC INVOLVEMENT & HONORS

▪ NAMI St. Louis, Board of Directors

PROFESSIONAL AFFILIATIONS

▪ Bar Association of Metropolitan St. Louis

▪ Theodore McMillian Inn of Court

ADMISSIONS

Missouri, 2019

District of Columbia, 2018

EDUCATION

Washington University in St. Louis, J.D., 2018

Truman State University, B.S., 2009

Energy & Natural Resources

Class Actions & Mass Torts

PFAS Team

RESOURCES

SPEAKING ENGAGEMENTS

RELATED PRACTICE AREAS
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RELATED INSIGHTS

Webinars

Jan 18, 2024

The Inflation Reduction Act

News

Apr 04, 2023

Lawyers author article in ‘The Journal of Federal Agency Action’

Blog Post

Mar 28, 2023

PFAS Update: Maine Issues Long-Awaited PFAS In Consumer Products Implementation

Rule

In July 2021, Maine enacted a law that requires the disclosure of any product that contains intentionally added

PFAS, and eventually prohibits the sale and distribution of any product that contains intentionally added PFAS in

the state (the “Law”).  In response to feedback from industry groups and impacted entities the Maine Department

of Environmental Protection (“MDEP” or “the department”) issued a proposed rule on February 14, 2023 (the

“Rule”) designed to clarify the scope and implementation of the Law.
MDEP has scheduled a public hearing in

Augusta, Maine, on April 20, 2023, and interested parties must submit public comments by May 19, 2023.  If your

business is impacted by the proposed rule, you should consider participating in the rulemaking process.

Insights

Jan 30, 2023

Welcoming the New Year with EPA Revisions to the All Appropriate Inquiry Regulations

▪ "The Inflation Reduction Act of 2022- Opportunities and Challenges for Israel's Business

Sector," Teleconference, The Israel Export & International Cooperation Institute, January 15,

2024. (Hebrew/ English)

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1C5aOfGS04g

